
Liza Anderson 

ELUL At-large position for WSBA:  

Dear ELUL Colleagues,  

My name is Liza Anderson and I’m applying for an at-large executive committee positions: one of the 

three-year positions or the open two-year position.   

I joined the ELUL Section shortly after taking my first job twenty years ago as a lawyer in the 

Environmental and Land Use Section of the Snohomish County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office. I have 

learned so much from being an ELUL Section member—especially from attending the mid-year and mini-

CLEs—and value the many professional connections I’ve made along the way. I would welcome the 

opportunity to contribute more directly to the Section’s work.  

I graduated from UW with a BS in Conservation of Wildland Studies and a GIS minor and attended Seattle 

University School of Law. I worked for the Snohomish County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office for four years 

and have been employed as an Assistant City Attorney in the Land Use Section of the Seattle City 

Attorney’s Office since 2008. 

I believe I can enhance the Executive Committee with my energy and my perspective as a municipal 

attorney practicing land use for a large city and a county. I have experience creating and running an in-

house CLE program at the City Attorney’s Office for attorneys in the civil divisions here and in the King 

County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office. And because I enjoy working with law students and new lawyers, I 

have been a supervisor for our Land Use Section extern program for many years.   

I am enthusiastic about the work of the ELUL Section and would welcome your vote so I can help 

advance its mission more actively.   


